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First, I hope that you already have a visa for China.

Second, here is the latest draft of the program:
https://conference.nber.org/conferences/2019/China19/2019chinaprgm.html

Here are some logistical details for the NBER-CCER conference at Peking University on May 22-24, 2019.

There has been a change of conference hotel and everyone will be staying at the Wenjin Hotel for the nights of May 22, 23, and 24.  Hotel details are here http://www.wenjin.com.cn/en_US/index.html

For those arriving before May 22, reservations have been made at the Grand Hyatt Beijing.  The Grand Hyatt will meet your plane and take you to the hotel.  Hotel details are here https://www.hyatt.com/en-US/hotel/china/grand-hyatt-beijing/beigh

Those at the Grand Hyatt should plan to be in the lobby on May 22 at 1:00 pm.  Three students will wait in the lobby of the Hyatt to accompany you to the Wenjin. Please note that every NBER participant will be accompanied by a student volunteer who will take care of his/her local arrangements.

For those arriving on May 22, your flight will be met by someone from the CCER who will get you to the Wenjin Hotel.

For the conference, a shuttle bus to Peking University from the Wenjin Hotel will depart from the front door of the hotel at 8:40 on May 23 and 24. There will be student volunteers in the lobby at 8:30 to guide you to the shuttle.

For those staying on after the conference, The CCER will get you to the Grand Hyatt in downtown Beijing, and the Grand Hyatt will get you to the airport.

I am sure it will be a great conference and I wish you bon voyage.

Cordially,

Carl

